
Subject Event Day Information - Tamizhodu Vilaiyadu 2018

From Tamil Neots

To: Tamil Neots <Communications@neots.org>

Bcc: <murusingaram@yahoo.com>

Date Fri, Sep 21 2018 at 1:18 AM
Dear Participants & Parents,

Thanks to all for your interest to participate in the Tamizhodu Vilaiyadu 2018 competition.  We
are proud to welcome you all to the event through this email with all required information you
are waiting for.  As of now 73 contestants are registered, which resulted in 131 individual
entries in all competitions!

Please find the links below to see
1. Competition Schedule
2. Rules and Guidelines for all Competitions

Please read the documents above and the information below to help yourself familiar for the
event day:

As of now the online registration has been closed. 
Walk-in registration will be available between 12 noon to 12:20 pm on event day
(Saturday the September 22nd, 2018).  If you plan to add an additional event to your
registered child please do it during this time.
We are planning to start all our competitions right on time as per the schedule.  So,
please plan to arrive on time according to the scheduled time for the competitions your
child has been registered.  Our first competition starts at 12:30 pm.
Please check-in at the reception/concerned competition organizer as you enter to
help us proceed with any competition.
Snacks & drinks will be provided to each of the registered child sometime during the
event.  Tea and Samosas will available for all others to purchase.  
Parents are not allowed to accompany the participants for some of the
competitions, please refer to the 'Rules and Guidelines for all Competitions' above.
As most of the space at the venue have been planned to utilize for various competitions
through out the day, we request you all to be courteous to our young competitors by
minimal movements and low voice level at all time.
Also, please help us keep the hall clean during and after the event.
Help us celebrate yet another successful Event!

Looking forward to see you all on Saturday the September 22nd at 12 Noon!

Regards



NEOTS Executive Committee


